
 
FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE                                    JULY 17, 2017 
 

MAYOR SCHNEIDER WELCOMES MCALISTER’S DELI  
TO THE CITY OF FLORISSANT 

 

 
 
 
Mayor Schneider is pleased to welcome another new business to the City of Florissant, McAlister’s 
Deli held its grand opening on Monday, July 17th. McAlister’s Deli is located at 2180 N. Lindbergh. 
Also present but not in the boarders of the photo were Chief Tim Lowery, Councilman Tim Lee and 
Councilman Tommy Siam. 
 
McAlister’s Deli believes in going beyond customer service and provides great people service. Their 
goal is to be a place where friends and families can come together and enjoy great food in good 
company. Their neighborhood restaurants offer more than a place to eat, they are community gathering 
places, each with their own story to tell. They are extremely grateful to their guests and to the 
community. Being a part of a community is the reason they enjoy coming to work every day. They 
believe in looking for opportunities where they can give back to the community, both in our restaurant 
and outside it. 
 
For more information on McAlister’s Deli please visit their website at www.mcalistersdeli.com. 
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